## **UNITED STATES BOWLING CONGRESS**

# Board of Directors Meeting Conducted by Telephone and Videoconference September 3, 2020

A meeting of the United States Bowling Congress took place on September 3, 2020 via telephone and web conference following notice duly provided. Present throughout, except as indicated, were President McDaniel, Vice President Mitchell, Barnes, Beckett, Cannington, Colangelo, Daryman, Decker, Goergen, Hacker, Jackson, Jost, Kuhlkin, Lovgren, Williams. Attending board members constituted a quorum.

Unable to attend this meeting were Anderson, Pate, Thompson.

USBC staff members in attendance were Executive Director Murphy, Deputy Executive Director Overstreet and Executive Assistant Vela. The minutes were recorded by Vela.

#### Call to Order

President McDaniel called the meeting to order at 8:00 p.m. Eastern and welcomed the board members.

## 2021 and 2022 USBC Women's Championship Locations

Murphy presented thorough considerations for swapping the 2021 and 2022 USBC Women's Championships host communities and venues. Following Board discussion, along with a question and answer session, a motion was made to switch the 2021 and 2022 USBC Women's Championships. Motion seconded; approved unanimously.

Pending approval of the host cities, the 2021 USBC Women's Championships will be scheduled for the National Bowling Stadium in Reno, Nevada. The 2022 USBC Women's Championships will be shifted to Stardust Bowl in Addison, Illinois.

## **Executive Director Update**

Murphy and Overstreet provided operational updates.

#### **Adiourn**

The meeting adjourned at 8:50 p.m. Eastern.